
                                                                                                               

 

January 20, 2023 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

LTFN ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) 

WILL BE AVAILABLE VIA LIVESTREAM 

 

Chief, Council and Administration wish to inform members who are unable to attend the 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) in person that it will be available via Livestream. 

Members have two options to view the Livestream broadcast.   

1. Members can view the Livestream broadcast on the LTFN Facebook Page. 

 

2. Members can click here  https://www.facebook.com/LheidliTenneh/live or 

enter this URL to access the Livestream broadcast. 

 

We anticipate the Livestream broadcast will be available during the morning session 

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and again during the afternoon session 1:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chief, Council and Administration 

https://www.facebook.com/LheidliTenneh/live

